
Pilon, Janet

Subject: opposition to public laneway closure Dundas

From: Kim Jones
Sent: June-26-17 6:06 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Cc: VanderBeek, Arlene; Office of the Mayor
Subject: opposition to public laneway closure Dundas

Please consider retaining the currently unassumed alley between Alma and Victoria parallel to Sydenham as a
city asset. This is a charming part of our small town that I have used many times to take my son to his daycare,
sometimes on a sled,  ometime  on a ran bike.

The process of virtually giving away the alley to a developer is highly problematic. It is deeply frustrating that
our opinions as neighbours were solicited then completely ignored. Council should at least consider delaying
this decision in order to revisit how these decisions are made.

Kim Jones
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